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The last meeting of the ERCOT System Protection Working Group was held in Fort
Worth on July 26-27, 2007. Of significance to this ROS meeting are the following
items:

Short Circuit Data Cases: The fifth pass of the Future Years Cases has been sent to
members by ERCOT. We have had no word on the status back from ERCOT. These
cases are far behind schedule. Virat Kapur of ERCOT had to leave the country this
month, and Doug Evans picked up the responsibility of finishing these cases. To
repeat from last month, group members indicated that not having the studies by mid-
July impairs their planning efforts. It is hoped ERCOT can assign a more permanent
staff member for next year.

Discussion and Recommendation of Low Voltage Ride Through (LVRT)

After discussion of FERC order 661-A at our last meeting, it was decided that Mark
Chronister will put together wording based on Appendix G of the document for the
groups review.

Revisions to Nodal Operating Guide sec. 6
Various changes will be recommended for the Nodal guide through the proper ERCOT
channels.

Next Meeting: The next scheduled Working Group meeting will be held in Nursery,
Texas in November, 2007.



